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Pemberton Road Car Park 

The new CCTV camera is up and 

running and is being monitored by 

Telford and Wrekin council. (TWC ) 

this has resulted in a decrease of 

Anti-Social Behaviour. Police are 

still patrolling the area on their    

normal patrols. Any enquiries in 

relation to the car park or CCTV 

please contact Telford and Wrekin 

THE GATE AT BRATTON 

he local police SNT team have been working closely 

with Telford and Wrekin Council (TWC) and your    

councillors Karen and Bill Tomlinson in regards to the 

derelict building that was once The Gate public house at 

Bratton. 

The building has recently become a target for             

Anti-Social Behaviour and there are concerns as to the 

safety of the building and carpark area. 

Your Safer Neighbourhood Team have been patrolling 

the area in order to detect and deter any further issues.  

However regarding the future of the premises,          
enquiries with the owner are being made by TWC and   
Councillors Karen and Bill Tomlinson tel. 01952 380226. 
E-mail: karen.tomlinson@telford.gov.uk 

Covid-19 
We are still in a national lockdown.  

 

Please keep yourself & your family safe by      

following  government guidelines 

 

www.gov.uk/guidance/national-

lockdown-stay-at-home 

mailto:karen.tomlinson@telford.gov.uk

